REVISED

STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS29244 / H0527

This legislation allows for citizens to add the designation of a U.S. Citizen on their drivers license. Similar to
the star card, but is not as stringent to add it. All U.S. Citizens will be able to provide proof of citizenship and
the insignia would be then added to the drivers license.

FISCAL NOTE

The initial development costs would be approximately $24,000. The department would be able to use our
existing budget to cover these costs, so there would not be an impact to the General Fund.

Contact:
Representative Brandon Mitchell
Representative Mike Moyle
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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